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This is bad legislation, who is responsible for this fiasco? This would override 

common-sense local zoning laws that are there for a purpose, in order to site a 

garbage and HAZARDOUS dump on sensitive wetland property that periodically 

floods.  Maybe we do need another dump site.  But not in THIS LOCATION.  Go back 

to the drawing board, do your homework, and give us a proposal worth considering. 


